
 
29 August 2025 

Mr. Chris Giradi, Environmental Protection Specialist 
Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety 

VIA E-mail 

SUBJECT: M-2009-018 Tierra Piedra Gravel Pit Request for Extension 

Dear Mr. Girardi: 

Thank you for your review. We request, as you asked, for an extension of the decision date to 
Monday, 8 September, 2025, to allow our response to any further comments you may have. 

 

 


